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Prayer Items
Pray for the several missionaries from USA who are planning
to come to Taiwan next year. Pray particularly for their
training and fundraising. 

1.

Pray that the Lord will raise more workers for this project –
pastors/missionaries as well as missionaries skilled in
disciple training, counselling, administration, etc.  

2.

This cross-regional mission project was initiated by EFC’s (Evangelical Free Church) from Hong Kong,
USA, Singapore and Malaysia. Our plan is to cooperate with Taiwanese churches to plant bilingual
churches in Taiwan. Several Taiwanese churches are interested in working with us. We are also open to
planting our own EFC bilingual churches at suitable locations. I have been appointed as the Executive
Director of this mission project.  

If you would like to know more about this ministry, please contact me via WhatsApp (+852-6600-0516) or Email
(kenslaw@gmail.com). 

This mission project needs pastors/missionaries as well as
missionaries skilled in disciples training, counselling,
administration, etc. In addition to each missionary being
responsible for raising his/her financial support, the EFC’s
from the aforementioned regions have pledged to contribute
towards a “common pool” fund to cover expenditures
associated with rent, renovation and equipment expenses.
The annual total fund-raising target for Hong Kong is $1.8
million (HKD).

Vania and I arrived in Taipei on September 30.
Praise the Lord for a very smooth move!

During the past few weeks, God provided us with the
opportunities to visit churches and mission
organizations in Taipei, Taoyuan and Hsinchu, with
very positive results. 
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It is interesting to note that when we were in Hong
Kong, and now in Taiwan, we are actually doing the
same three things: 1) collaborate with partner churches 
in Hong Kong, 2) collaborate with the partner churches in Taiwan, and 3)
collaborate with partner churches in other countries (such as USA, Singapore,
Malaysia and Australia). However, now that Vania and I are stationed in
Taiwan, we will be able to further develop our relationship with partner 

 churches here. Our understanding of the local social and spiritual condition will also be enhanced.

3. We praise the Lord for our partner churches and individual supporters in Hong Kong. Pray that we will 
      reach our annual fund-raising target of $1.8 million.
4. Pray for the revival of the Church in Taiwan, that people will come to trust their lives to Jesus Christ. 
5. Vania and I are the “first boots on the ground”, paving the road for other missionaries. Pray that the 
      Lord will grant us the wisdom and health to carry out our responsibilities.
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